
 

18 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

As school will be closed for polling day on Thursday 4 July, we have had to move the 
scheduled Year 8 HPV vaccinations. The new date is Tuesday 16 July. 
 

If your young person already had their vaccination in May, you can disregard this email. 
 

If you have not already given consent, there is still time. This is an important vaccine for 
both boys and girls, as it will protect them from a whole range of cancers. 
 

Please complete the e-consent form by visiting www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk and 
entering our unique code/URN number (without the full stop) SR143903. 
 

If you do not want your young person to receive a vaccine, then please fill in the ‘No’ box. 
 

An automated email will be sent to you on completion of the e-consent form from 
Cinnamon Digital Applications (who host the website). If you do not receive this, please 
check in your junk email or contact the Immunisation 
Team: fchc.immunisation.team@nhs.net. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 
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